
         
You are invited to a 

Redland Ice Cream Social 

In the Redland Cafeteria 

6th Grade - Thursday,  August 25th 

6:00pm - 7:30pm  
Redland Middle School and the RMS PTA invite all students and their families 
to their grade level ice cream social.  Current Redland Students, parents and 
some of the Redland staff will be there to welcome you.  Join the PTA and 
take the time to see the many opportunities for involvement.   

Come get your middle school jitters out and meet other new families.  See what 
great opportunities Redland has to offer beyond the school day.  Bring your 
locker decorations and take some time to decorate your lockers. 

Tours of the school will be offered to interested parents.   

            

And of course ice cream will be served! 


